Rosenberg Corey

From: Gary Crowder <gary@interwestinvestments.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:17 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Opposed to HB-2004A

| am a landlord wishing to voice my opposition to HB-2004A. | currently have properties in Umatilla County. If this
passes we will look to expand in other states other than Oregon.

Gary S. Crowder



